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For Immediate Release  

March 25, 2020 
   

Cowlitz County Board of Commissioners’  
regular meetings of March 31 – April 1, 2020 cancelled  

 
 

In response to the COVID-19 outbreak the Board of Commissioners’ regularly scheduled 

meetings of Tuesday, March 31 and Wednesday, April 1, 2020 are cancelled.  The Clerk of 

the Board will still open public bid projects as advertised.   

 

The Board will make another announcement for their public meetings the week of April 6, 

2020.   

 

Board of Commissioners’ regular meetings are held every Tuesday at 9:00 a.m. in the 

Commissioners’ Hearing Room and regular workshops are held every Wednesday in the 

General Meeting Room, all rooms located on the third floor of the Cowlitz County 

Administration Building, 207 Fourth Avenue North, Kelso, Washington. 

 

 

-End-  

 

 

 

 

 

Contact  

Commissioners Office  
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